Mr T Mamak (Headteacher) Tel: 01568 616919



Hereford Road Leominster Herefordshire HR6 8JU

13th September, 2017

Dear Parents/Carers,

Year 1 Victorian Day – Thursday 5th October

As part of this term's work in our History sessions on 'Victorians' we are very lucky to welcome back Lady Maud Grey and Eliza Kneebone to spend the day working with the children in school.

During the day, the children will experience a Victorian school day and we would really like them to come dressed in Victorian costumes.

Clothing suggestions:

For boys – Dark trousers tucked into long dark socks

Collarless shirt (possibly cut off the collar from an old shirt)

Black or brown lace-up boots or shoes – no trainers

For girls – Long sleeved high-necked white blouse

Dark knee-length skirt – not full length (no trousers)

Dark tights or long socks

Black or brown lace-up boots or shoes – no trainers Hair in plaits or kept off the face with a hairband No mop caps – these were worn only by servants

Victorian day will take place on Thursday 5th October and the PTA has very kindly offered to fund this experience for the children.

We look forward to a great 'Victorian' experience.

Mrs G. A. Eckley-Gardner KS1 Assistant Headteacher